
Shamona Creek Home & School Association 

 

“Helping Hands” Helping Local Families in Need 

The Helping Hands Committee of the Shamona Creek Home & School Association 

is committed to providing assistance to families in need at Shamona Creek 

Elementary and the surrounding area with essential items for their household and 

their children. This helping hands program is successful thanks to the support we 

receive through our Home and School, faculty, community groups and families 

within our school community. In addition to Used Clothing Drives, Food Drives, 

and the 5th Grade Service Project, the committee will be helping Shamona Creek 

Families in need during the holidays with gift cards to Target so that they can 

purchase items they truly need.  

We are looking for monetary donations or Target gift cards to support these 

families. If you are thinking about making a donation this holiday season, why not 

help those in need right here at Shamona Creek?  

We will be collecting the donations from December 5 through December 16. Just 

send cash, checks made payable to “SCHSA”, or Target gift card in an envelope 

with your child to school, addressed to "SCHSA:  Helping Hands Gift Card 

Donations”, or drop it off in the school office. Any amount you can contribute will 

be greatly appreciated!  

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Krutsick (ARKruts@gmail.com).  
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